868 Chelsea Lane
Westerville, Ohio 43081-2716
May 9, 1992

Harold Weisberg

7627 01d Receiver Road
Route 12

Frederick, Maryland 21702

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

I have enclosed a letter I wrote to Harrison Edward Livingstone
that mentions you by name, as does his book, so I thought it
appropriate to send you a copy. I know you will be disappointed
when T tell you that I have read several of the recent conspiracy
books, and, even though I agree with you that most, if not all

of these people are doing it for a buck, I think it is important
for me to know what they are saying so as to steer people in

a more productive direction. In addition, once in a while there
is one idea I had not previously thought of. It also gives me

a chance to respond directly to them if they have any willingness to
listen.

I have read Crenshaw's book and find most of it rehash of already
stated "information," and the heart of what he has to say that is
in any way new could have been contained in a magazine article.
Although I was not in his position, in light of what you went
through, T find his excuse for not "coming out" earlier, that it
would have ruined his career, somewhat lame.

I am still working on getting you a transcription of Michael
Hurwitz's interviews with Oswald's landlady, and others who were
previously not interviewed, or gave little information previously.
Hurwitz, you may recall, is the owner of "Manuscript Investments," "
a dealer in collectibles, who owns two Mannlicher-Carcanos within
five serial numbers of "Oswald's". As soon as I receive my copy,

I will order one to send to Jim Lesar who has agreed to transcribe
it for you. I am also working on getting Michael Hurwitz to

sign a statement about the procurement and ownership of his
Mannlichers that I will forward a copy of to you and Mr. Lesar.

Mr. Hurwitz is scheduled to speak, at my request, at Dublin High
School, where I teach history, before about 500 juniors taking
American History. His approach is relatively balanced and he
makes nothing from it, even on he tapes. e ’

I continue to provide your flyers to B Daulton Bookstore in
Westerville, where I .live, for cusomters who ask for more material,
and refer others to your books at your address.

In addition, I hope that

you are feeling better and your sleep
condition improves.

In the Maryland/Pennsylvania Luterhan tradition
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in which I was raised, I have had you included in our weekly prayers.
I know you have a lot to do, so I'll stop at this point. God bless you.

Sincerely,

Soure Veek

David Xeck

Enclsoure



